
 
CITY OF BELLE ISLE, FLORIDA 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA ITEM COVER SHEET 

 

Meeting Date: January 19, 2021 

 

To: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 

 

From: B. Francis, City Manager 

 

Subject:  Results of Dog Park Survey 

 

Background:  Due to a plethora of requests for a dog park, many being for Regal Park on Hoffner 

Avenue to be turned into a dog park, the conducted a survey to determine if the residents 1) want Regal 
Park to be a dog park 2) If not then where in the City would residents like to see a dog park 3) any other 
comments related to a dog park.  The survey was conducted over the past month.  There were 213 
responses (96% were City residents).  The results are included here.  As for having Regal Park converted 
to a dog park, 123 (57.75%) said yes, and 90 (42.25%) said no.  The written comments varied but it 
seems that residents would like a dog park somewhere in Bell Isle.   

Staff Recommendation:  Discuss the results and determine a next step   

Suggested Motion:  None     
 

Alternatives:  None  

 

Fiscal Impact:  Depends on the next steps    
 

Attachments: Survey Results 

 


